
Science Enrichment - Astrobiology Careers Talk

On Friday 17th December, we virtually hosted an Astrobiology careers talk by Dr Pete Higgins 
from the University of Edinburgh. As well as his own Astrobiology research, he also spoke to our 
GCSE Astronomy students about designing academic posters in preparation for entering the 
Royal Astronomical Society competition next month.

Mr J. Harding - Science Enrichment Coordinator
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